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The high school gym floor is almost done and looking absolutely fantastic. We will be the envy of other schools when they visit. 

The SBDM hired Emilee Seeger for high school math and Melissa Larimore as instructional assistant. 

We are in the process of getting the front doors, gym, and front desk wrapped in vinyl. This was a recommendation by safe schools. 

Hand sanitizers have been placed within the school for health reasons. 

We are looking at signage for restrooms, halls, cafeteria, etc. for when students return. 

